Camp Meeting 5/11/22
Prepared by: Debby Linnell

Began 7:38 PM, End 8:02 PM
Attendees: Debby Linnell, Steve Koenigsberg, Travis Hubert

· Registration 168 campers right now and regular registration ends Saturday. Last year we had a total of 174 campers.
· Discussed the last couple of staffing vacancies and plans to shift current counselors/supervisors around to fill them if needed.
· Travis asked about getting some new walkies for the A-Field. We decided we could just purchase some new ones to use in that close proximity but will ask Charlie about having at least one security radio at the A-Field during the camp day in case of emergency.
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